ASSAM UNIVERSITY::::SILCHAR

NOTIFICATION

This is for information of all concerned that the issue related to Ph.D.
supervision by the teachers of the Depts. having non core subjects (teachers
specialized in one subject, however, appointed in a Dept. offering degrees in
different subject) was considered by the 161t meeting of the Executive Council vide
resolution no. EC:161:10-23:07, where as it was resolved to permit such faculties to
persue Ph.D. guideship in their core department (department which offers degree in
subject matching the specialization of the concerned teacher) with immediate effect
as there is no bar in UGC Regulations in this regard. The respective departments
now onwards may follow the decision of the Executive Council.

P

(Dr. P K Nath)
Registrar

No. AUK-213/1/2007/ Date : 8th October 2023

Copy to:-
1. The Pro Vice Chancellor, AUDC for kind information.
All Deans of School/HODs, AU & AUDC for information & necessary action.
The Director, IQAC for information
The Controller of Examinations for information.
PS. to V.C. for kind information of the Vice-Chancellor.
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